Ot textag Spard.

It was wonderful to meet all of the
students this week! | enjoyed
getting to meet them in person and
starting to learn more about each
student.

The students participated in several
activities to help get to know their
new classmates and start building
our classroom community. We
explored classroom routines and
procedures.

Be sure to ask your child about
their favorite activities.

There is a LATE START
on Wednesday, Sept. 1st -
School begins at 9:20am.
Doors open at 9:10.

There is NO SCHOOL Monday,
Sept. 6th.

Virtual Back to School Night
is on 9/9. Details coming soon!

Snack: Please only send fruits,
vegetables, and cheese.

.\/u"_i..—)
T \
o "\ﬂ .

8/20/2021

Star of the Week

Coming soon!

This Week's

Sight Words
Coming soon!
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